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To: "ERICATHEPERMITTECH@GMAIL.COM"

Cc: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info

Subject: App #62268
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Attachments: image004.png

Good afternoon,
This application has been pending documents/corrections since 10/24/2023. Please
advise by 01/15/2024 if you wish to move forward with this application. If no
contact has been made, application will be voided. Thanks! Have a great day!
 

“Sparkling winter sunshine, faces

all aglow, making resolutions, and

angels in the snow – Steaming

cups of cocoa, a year that’s fresh

and new… all of this is magic –

unfolding just for you!”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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